
 

  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 INFORMATION  

 
TITLE: Phone Free Environment Pilot 
       
DATE:     July 22, 2024   
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Martin Mahan  

Deputy Superintendent 
 

BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:  
Fort Smith Schools is currently signed up to participate in a pilot program with the Arkansas 
Department of Education to create a phone free environment in our schools. Kimmons Middle School 
and Ramsey Middle School have agreed to be the pilot schools for the district. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
This is an information item. No recommendation is required. 


